
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

May 12, 2022 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  
 

I am requesting funding for the Foothill Transit Zero Emission Bus project in fiscal year 2023 

 

The project sponsor for this project is Foothill Transit located at 100 S. Vincent Avenue, West 

Covina, CA 91790 and the project will serve the cities and communities of the San Gabriel and 

Pomona Valleys, including the City of South El Monte located in the 38th Congressional District 

of California.  

  

The funding is designated to deploy 24 double deck zero emissions buses in the San Gabriel and 

Pomona valleys of LA County.  The 24 double deck zero emissions coaches to be procured here 

will replace 24 CNG buses which have reached the end of their life cycle, and with this program 

and others, the Agency is moving aggressively toward a goal of a totally zero emissions bus fleet 

to meet the requirements of the California Air Resources Board (CARB). 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
  

Sincerely,   

  

                                                              

Linda T. Sánchez  

Member of Congress   


